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Dear Requesters, 

We appreciate your time for the recent call with the MICI team. 

Following the mandate described in the MICI-IDB Policy (MI-47-8), the Mechanism functions as 

a last resort instance and therefore it is necessary for you to be able to contact the Project Team 

(Management) responsible for the Program in first instance to address your concerns. 

Below you will find the Project Team's contact information so that you can initiate said contact 
directly with them. Remember that you can copy us in all the interactions that you consider 
pertinent. 

• Jorge Oyamada (jorgeoya@iadb.org)  

• Oscar Came (oscarluisc@iadb.org ), 

• Juan Martínez (jantonioma@iadb.org ) 

• Lidia Reboucas (lidiama@iadb.org)   

• Zachary Hurwitz (zacharyh@iadb.org)  

As mentioned in the call, we will forward to the Project Team the Request information you have 

provided to the Mechanism, as well as the emails of the three Representatives. 

With this notification the administrative processing of the MICI Request under the number MICI-

BID-AR-2021-0172 will be concluded, however please consider that there is always the 

possibility of resubmitting the Request to the MICI if you consider that your concerns have 

not been addressed within a reasonable period. 

We are at your disposal to answer any questions or clarifications you deem necessary about the 

MICI and its process. 

Best regards. 

 

FROM: Andrea Repetto Vargas, MICI Director 

REFERENCE: 
Request MICI-BID-AR-2021-0172 referent to “Integrated Urban Solid 

Waste Management Program - Request III” (AR-L1151). 

FECHA: August 23, 2021 

SUBJECT: 
Notification of Non-Registration of Request and Referral to the 

Project Team 
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